
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

September 1, 2010 
 

IMPORTANT MHA NOTICE REGARDING CLAIMS  
 
In conjunction with a State mandated salary reduction day on Friday, September 3, 2010, directly 
followed by the Labor Day holiday on Monday, September 6, 2010, electronic claims payments 
scheduled for release via ACH transfer on Wednesday, September 08, 2010 may be delayed one 
to two business days.  Paper check payments will not be affected. 
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